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Prepared By: C. Ehrlich    

     
 

Subject  

Review and Direction regarding a change to the public art project, NEVER FORGET at Fire Station #4.  

 

 
Recommendation  

 
Direction to move forward with the change from a center water pond to stained concrete with pieces of metal 
from 911.  
 

 
Discussion  

 
The Fire Department Committee for Station #4 has requested a change in the design of NEVER FORGET by Terrance 
Martin.  They have weighed the maintenance on a water pond and opted to use cement stained in colors of blue to replicate 
water and place pieces of the metal from 911 donated to the city to enclose in the concrete level with the top.  This way the 
reflection idea is there without the weekly maintenance of a water pond.  Below is a description of the change from artist 
Terrance Martin.   
 
Hi Carole, 
So the former reflection area would be concrete. That would then be stained in shades of blue. Then an anti-slip gloss sealer 
would be applied. 
The thought would be that we take bits of the salvaged metal and embed them in the concrete, flush with the finished grade 
and grinded smooth before staining and sealing. 
Terrance 
 
WFR committee is requesting direction to make the change.  There will be no additional cost incurred.  
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